
 

 

SIERRA-PLUMAS JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 23-006D 
 

REDUCTION AND ELIMINATION OF PARTICULAR KINDS OF SERVICE, 2023-2024 
CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES 

 
WHEREAS, the Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District Governing Board met 
in a Special Board meeting on Thursday March 9, 2023; and 
 
WHEREAS, due to State and Federal budgetary shortfalls and cutbacks, the 
Governing Board finds it necessary to reduce up to the number of certain 
classified positions as set forth below; 
 
WHEREAS, due to the need to eliminate or reduce such positions and the 
resulting lack of funds and/or work, the Governing Board hereby finds it is in the 
best interest of the School District that effective with the 2023-2024 school year, 
certain positions with the Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District will be 
reduced or eliminated: 
 
 Classroom Instructional Aides 2.0 FTE 
  
  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that because of the lack of work and/or lack of 
funds it is necessary to lay off, at the end of the 2022-2023 school year, up to 2.0 F.T.E. 
classified positions of the Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District equal in number to the 
positions affected as listed in Exhibit A attached and incorporated by reference.  
 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Superintendent of the Sierra-Plumas 
Joint Unified School District is hereby authorized and directed to give notices of 
reduction of employment to the classified employees of the Sierra-Plumas Joint 
Unified School District pursuant to the District’s rules and regulations and 
applicable provisions of date of layoff as set forth above. All in accordance with 
provisions of the California Education Code.  
 
PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Governing Board of the Sierra-Plumas Joint 
Unified School District this 9th day March 2023, by the following vote: 
 
AYES:  
NOES: 
ABSENT: 
ABSTAIN: 

________________________________ 
Dorie Gayner, Clerk 

 
 
Doc: Layoff 2023classified 
Z:Resolutions/SPJUSD 2023-2024 Classified Staff Reduction 


